
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 5th June 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to Summer Term 6! 

It’s been a strange week with only small groups of children in our 

open classes. However, to see more children returning and 

looking so happy and well in school is such a pleasure for us all 

to see.  

I know that the decision to send your child back to school is an 

incredibly difficult one to make as a parent in this current 

situation. Rest assured, everyone here wholeheartedly respects the choices you have 

made for your child so far.   

To those of you who have decided to send children in Reception and Year 1 back, as 

well as new arrivals in the key worker group, I would like to say a very big thank you 

for preparing them so well and following our rules for drop off and collection. They 

have been outstanding in all ways and it has been fabulous having them back in the 

building.  

Do take the time to check out your child’s class web page from Monday as the 

teachers have been busy posting their plans for the topic and term ahead. 

Take care and stay safe!   

Mr Gareth Spicer, 

Headteacher. 

 

 

 A week at Regis in  photos! 

Happy birthday to the 

following pupils: 

Sonny and Thea in Jade, 

Ava, Mollie and Alfie in Onyx, 

Victor in Garnet, 

Elliot and Gracie in Crystal, 

Georgia-Mai in Amethyst 

Any other business: Congratulations to Richard in 

Amethyst who has topped the Mathletics leaderboard 

for the WHOLE OF THE UK! 

We MUST  also celebrate Lily in Crystal Class for her 

outstanding progress using Nessy during the 

lockdown. Mrs McCrrum gets weekly 

reports and this has told her that Lily 

has spent the most amount of time 

learning and achieved the most! 

Excellent effort Lily!  


